

EATONTOWN BOARD OF EDUCATION

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES
5 GRANT AVENUE
EATONTOWN, NJ 07724
TEL. (732) 935-3323
FAX (732) 578-0017

January 26, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians:

The Eatontown Board of Education, at its regularly scheduled meeting held on January 25, 2021, approved the 2021-2022 School Calendar which is attached to this memorandum.

The Board of Education hopes this will assist you in the making of your future plans. Keep in mind that absenteeism due to personal family vacations is highly discouraged and is recorded as an unexcused absence. There are some opportunities with extended school holidays/weekends throughout the year that are suitable for vacations. We would appreciate your cooperation in ensuring that your child(ren) are in attendance at school each day.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Scott T. McCue

Superintendent of Schools

Destt J. Melue

STM:jlq Attachment